




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Comment on the proposed amendment to APR 11 (Order Number 25700-A-1554)
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 1:32:44 PM
Attachments: MCLE Board - APR 11 Comment.pdf

 

 

From: Adelaine Shay <Adelaines@wsba.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 1:11 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Efrem Krisher <erkrisher@gmail.com>
Subject: Comment on the proposed amendment to APR 11 (Order Number 25700-A-1554)
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Dear Clerk:

Please see the attached letter from the MCLE Board Chair commenting on the proposed amendment
to APR 11. I also attempted to upload this comment via the rules webpage.

Sincerely,

 

Adelaine S. | Mandatory Continuing Legal Education Manager (she/her)
Washington State Bar Association | 206.727.8249 | adelaines@wsba.org
1325 Fourth Avenue, Suite 600 | Seattle, WA 98101-2539 | www.wsba.org
The WSBA is committed to full access and participation by persons with disabilities. If you have questions
about accessibility or require accommodation please contact admissions@wsba.org.
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